MINUTES —JULY 6, 2023
BERGENFIELD MAYOR’S SENIOR CITIZENS ADVISORY COMMITTEE

Meeting opened on Thursday, July 6, 2023 at 9:30 am with the salute to the flag and a moment of
sitence for our service men and women and all who have died from disasters throughout the country in
the past months. Absent members were Donna and Fred Bellottie and Lorraine Bernich.

TREASURER’S REPORT:

Checking Account: S 4,810.68
Budget: 5,530.00
Kitty: 597.00
Postage: 31.90
OLD BUSINESS:

lune 15, 2023 — Senior Barbeque at Memorial Park. Sixty-three seniors attended (but 80 seniors signed
up). We need to know in advance regarding attendance in order to supply the proper amount of food.
The day turned out beautifully. Food grilled by our committee men and served by committee members
was delicious. A good time had by all.

August 24: Atlantic City, Caesar’s Palace — Dancing/Stars, Lunch/stot com. $24.00 - $82.00. To date 45
Bergenfield seniors will be attending. The bus leaves at 8:30 am.

Discussion followed regarding comparing our venues with other town’s venues (Tenafly, etc.)

NEW BUSINESS:
No new business at this time.

The following are the upcoming venues for the year.

July 18: River Lady Cruise $54.00

August 24: Atlantic City, Caesar’s Palace — Dancing/Stars, Lunch/slot com. $24.00 - $82.00. Bus
leaves 8:30 am.

September 12: Lake Shore Inn {formerly Doolins), Spring Lake. Fiesta San Gennaro, Dominique and
Julian entertainment $66.00. Bus leaves at 8:45 am.

October 5: Kruckers, $61.00

November At this time our November venue will not take place due to the Borough budget cut.

December 10: Christmas/Holiday party at St. Anthony Church.

With no further business for discussion,
Meeting adjourned at 9:45 am.
Submitted by: Annette Roge, Secretary
Next official meeting August 3, 2023



